
This year, come with us into…

A World of Pure
Imagination!

Come to school DRESSED UP on Friday

8th of March 2024!

Will you transform into Wonka or work as an Oompa

Loompa?

Will you grow into a Big Friendly Giant or become The

Fantastic Mr Fox?

How about the magical Mary Poppins or will you be a

wizard from Hogwarts?


